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Where can I be vaccinated?  
You should first contact your primary care physician to determine your vaccination status and 
schedule an appointment to be vaccinated through your primary care physician, if needed. If 
you do not have a primary care physician or are unable to receive the vaccine through your 
primary care physician, Ohio State students, faculty and staff, can receive the mumps vaccine 
(MMR) at the following locations:   
 

• Ohio State Students (including health science students): 
Wilce Student Health Center 
1875 Millikin Road 
614-292-4321 
Call to schedule an appointment during routine hours. 

 
• Ohio State Staff and Faculty with Ohio State health insurance (including 

dependents ages 18 and older covered by university health insurance:  
In-network local pharmacy  
Many pharmacies have limited supply of the MMR vaccine. Call ahead to ensure 
your preferred pharmacy has vaccine in stock. Some pharmacies may refer you 
to their clinic, which could include a co-pay for the vaccine. Only the MMR 
vaccine issued by the pharmacist is covered with no co-pay through Ohio State’s 
insurance.  

 
• Ohio State Staff and Faculty: (Bring insurance card and vaccination records, if 

available) 
University Health Connections: 
McCampbell Hall Suite 201 
1581 Dodd Drive 
Call 614-293-8146 and select Option 2 to schedule an appointment  

 
• Ohio State Staff and Faculty if not able to use University Health Connections (Ohio 

State ID required to receive vaccine. Bring vaccination records, if available): 
OSUWMC University Health Services: 
McCampbell Hall Suite 201 
1581 Dodd Drive 
Walk-ins welcome Monday through Friday between 7:30 a.m. and 4 p.m.  
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